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Sen. Chris Birch

From: Lois Epstein <lois_epstein@tws.org>
Sent: Tuesday, February 26, 2019 3:13 PM
To: Sen. Chris Birch; Sen. John Coghill; Sen. Cathy Giessel; Sen. Lora Reinbold; Sen. Click 

Bishop; Sen. Scott Kawasaki; Sen. Jesse Kiehl
Subject: Corrected testimony on SJR7
Attachments: sjr719.docx

Senate Resource Committee members – I am writing to provide you with corrected written testimony, attached, 
following my oral testimony yesterday on SJR7. I commend Senator Reinbold for asking me for my source document on 
Alaska resident/non-resident oil industry employment since my single sentence on that point – based on near-final work 
done by a contractor – was in error.  
 
It’s important to me and my organization that we provide only correct information in our testimony and for the record, 
and to the Bureau of Land Management and other federal agencies. We are committed to ensuring the rigor and 
accuracy of all the information we produce.  
 
Thank you for your understanding. 
 
Best, 
Lois Epstein 
 
 
 
Lois Epstein, P.E. 
Engineer & Arctic Program Director 
Anchorage, Alaska 
The Wilderness Society | The Wilderness Society Action Fund 
ph 907 272-9453, x107 | cell 907 748-0448 
 
 


